
 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

Neutral Bay Public School upgrade 
Works notification  |  31 August 2023 

NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

The upgrade of Neutral Bay Public School has been funded to deliver seven new flexible learning spaces 
and the refurbishment of 12 existing learning spaces. The project will also deliver a new library, canteen, 
student amenities, administration/staff facilities and storage rooms. Improvements to the school’s out of 
hours care facilities and play spaces will also be provided. 

Temporary footpath closure on Bydown Street 

On Wednesday 6 September, our contractors will temporarily block a section of footpath in front of 16 
Bydown Street to deliver equipment to site.  

This section of the footpath will be blocked between 9.30am and 1.00pm. Access to properties in Bydown 
St will be maintained at all times. 

Traffic controls and signage will be in place to direct pedestrians during this closure.  
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